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I have major concerns regarding the Hinckley SRFI development. Living locally I often
walk the area in question. I have a serious interest in local wildlife and the natural world.

This development will:

•have a detrimental effect on nearby

Burbage Woods and Common.

•create more air pollution with the

massive increase in the volume of road

traffic.

•likewise increase air pollution from

the greater volume of rail freight traffic

(Stationary diesel locomotives rarely

have their engines switched off).

• increase noise and light pollution in the

immediate area.
• create a massive blot on the landscape in

this largely rural area with huge 90 foot

high warehouses.

I feel very strongly that this development should not go ahead as more and more of our
natural environment is disappearing under concrete.

Regards

Malcolm Clayson




